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Piekary Śląskie, May 24, 2012 

 

Dear Friends  
from  

Split (Croatia), Haapavesi and Iisalmi (Finland), Arucas, Vilanova i la Geltru (Spain). 

I am pleased to announce that on May 22, 2012 the jury composed of: 

Damian Kater – a painter, 

Elżbieta Czarnecka – an art instructor, 

Małgorzata Kocek – the Head of Central Library, 

rated the art works submitted to the International Art Contest for Children,  

"We Are All EUROpean 2012" and has chosen the best. 

Here is the list of winners: 

First place: Retta Kylonen (10 years) Kärsämäki, Finland 

Second place: Mihaela Sušić (10 years), Split, Croatia 

Third place: Valtteri Manninen (11 years), Kärsämäki, Finland 

Jury also awarded the following: 

Corredera Alba Marrero (4 years), Arucas, Gran Canaria, Spain and 

Jani Ollila (8 years), Humaloja, Finland 

Congratulations to the winners and many thanks to all participants for taking part in the 

contest. We just are preparing an exhibition in the Youth Gallery, representing all the 

works submitted in this contest. 

Our special thanks are directed to our Sister Libraries for their involvement in organizating of 

this contest. To commemorate that please accept a symbolic gift in the form of replicas of official 

2012  Euro footballs which will be send by post together with prizes for participants.  

Best regards 

 

 

 

Director of Municipal Public Library  

in Piekary Śląskie 

 


